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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

RUSEK LAW OFFICE
Richard E. Rusek, B.A., LL.B

Krystyne H. Rusek, (Hon) B.Sc., LL.B.
1623 Bloor St. W.  (416) 533-8563

KEVIN GARY BOON
 M.A., LL.B.

Barrister & Solicitor

100 Richmond St. W., Ste. 320

(416) 361-9075

60 HOWARD PARK
(AT RONCESVALLES)

416-536-9333

Metro Lic #B-3349

384 Queen St. E.
(416) 363-4744

BASEMENT WATERPROOFING
CONCRETE & MASONRY REPAIRS

ROOFING

DENTIST
Dr. Jeffrey Pancer
Dr. Susanna Lam

Dr. Harold Rosenberg

1621 Bloor St. W.
(2 blks W. of Dundas Subway)

416-533-5440

FAMILY & COSMETIC
DENTISTRY FULL RANGE OF

AFFORDABLE CARE
TEETH WHITENING

                SNORING & SLEEP APNEA THERAPY

ey

e y

HIGH PARK
AUTO SERVICE

SERVING THE NEIGHBOURHOOD FOR 30 YRS
SPECIALIZING IN:
�Electrical Tune-Ups �Brakes
�Front end suspension �Air Conditioning
�General repairs �Lights �Radiators
�Tires & Balance �Belts �Hoses
       "Drive Clean Inspections"

Valid only at:
2218 Bloor St. W. (at Runnymede)

630 Keele (at St. Clair)
Limit one coupon per customer per visit.

Not valid with any other offer or Extra Value Meal.
Please present coupon before ordering.

OFFER EXPIRES JULY 31, 2010

Keele & Bloor
AUTO CENTRE
Complete Service to all

Domestic & Foreign Cars
Accredited Test & Repair Facility for Emission Testing

15 Keele St.  (416) 762-7365

Mon-Wed 11AM-1AM; Thu 11AM-1:30AM
Fri-Sat 11AM-2:30AM; Sun 12PM-12AM

1730 Bloor St. W.  416-736-3636

VICTORY COMMUNITY
CREDIT UNION

WE HAVE BEEN PART OF YOUR
COMMUNITY FOR OVER 50 YEARS

AND NOW WE WOULD LIKE YOU
TO BECOME PART OF OURS.

416-243-0686

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

We are pleased to serve
St. Joan of Arc's Parishioners

2440 Dundas St. W.

(416) 516-3550

event catering

Heating and Air Conditioning

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING

MAINTENANCE SERVICE CONTRACTS
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

21 GOODRICH RD #12 ETOBICOKE
www.prontoair.com

416�255�4779

�HIGH EFFICIENCY & MID EFFICIENCY
   FURNACES �AIR CONDITIONERS
�DUCTLESS AIR CONDITIONERS
�HEAT PUMPS �HUMIDIFIERS

Leader in Home
Comfort Innovation

since 1874

INDIAN ROAD
FAMILY DENTISTRY

Cosmetic and General

Dr. Karina Anaya & Associates
1616 Bloor St. W.  (416) 588-2655

Pollocks
HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE
FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1169

The difference is in the
      Details.    

Yorke Chapel
2357 Bloor Street West

Toronto, Ontario
(416) 767-3153

Roncesvalles Chapel
436 Roncesvalles Avenue

Toronto, Ontario
(416) 533-7957

FUNERAL DIRECTORS

The smart choice for
LOW FOOD PRICES!

Holt Renfrew FursHolt Renfrew Furs  . . .  by the Park
Storage, Cleaning, Repairs and Remodelling

for your furs, leathers and sheepskin
1680 Bloor St. W.  416-746-6770

EQUITY PLUS          UP TO $100,000

Buy one
BIG MAC and

a LARGE FRIES
and receive a

2nd BIG MAC FREE!                

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 

Pastor (ext. 226)

Ms. Sheila Malloch, B.A., B. Ed 

Pastoral Associate (ext. 222)

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly,

Administrative Assistant (ext. 221)

Mr. Larry O'Grady

Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES
Altar Servers

Br. John Hildreth

Eucharistic Ministers

Lordi Borges

Lectors:

Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:00 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 

Gregory Furmanczyk 

Rehearsal: Sunday 10:30 AM

Ushers:

Ellen Hlebik

To contact a coordinator by e-mail,

type the name of the ministry,

organization or activity followed by

@joanofarc.ca

                  Office Hours
Monday to Friday       9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.

    PARISH ORGANIZATIONS
              & ACTIVITIES
Catholic Women's League  
4th Monday, 7:30 PM

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development & Peace
www.devp.org

(3rd Tuesday of the month 7:00 PM)

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Parish Council
2nd Monday, 7:30 PM

St. Vincent de Paul Society
1st Tuesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Stewardship
Six week schedule

1701 Bloor Street West      email: parish@joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1            Fax              416.604.3420

saint

joan of arc

www.joanofarc.ca

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

Mass at Loyola Arrupe

1st Fridays at 10:30 AM

with Anointing of the Sick

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please call Ms. Sheila Malloch,

ext. 222, for more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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Martin Oswald
Financial Planner
Parishioner

416.862.3929
I develop personalized financial solutions
to grow your wealth over time.

™ Trademark used under authorization and control of The Bank of Nova
Scotia.  ScotiaMcLeod is a division of Scotia Capital Inc., Member CIPF.

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

www.margiek.com
(416) 769-1616

CARMEN KRASEVAC
Sales Representative

Parishioner
416-236-1241

LIVING AND WORKING IN
YOUR COMMUNITY!

5% of my commission from any
business from parishioners

will go to St. Joan of ArcPR
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Movie Art
Decor

Celebrating 29 years
Over 10,000 movies
for SALE or RENTAL

in DVD or VHS
1566 Bloor St. W  416-532-8370

2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

home Editions
D e s i g n  /  B u i l d

Specializing in Additions & Renovations
www.homeeditions.com

416-410-7844

Whelan's gate Irish Pub

"Made to Order" smocking dresses from Peru.
For your little angels. Formal and Fun!

Mark & Wendy   416.521.9250   markwendy@rogers.com

1938 Bloor St. W. (at Quebec)
Free Delivery    416-769-2222

                                             EST.  19 36 

H I G H P A R K
        PHARMACY

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Because There's No Place
like Home...

NURSES
LIVE-INS

CAREGIVERS
416. 239. 6161

THORNBROOK
H O M E  C A R E

Clean driving record?
Grey Power could save you up to $400 on your car insurance.

CALL  1-866-614-4653  FOR A FREE QUOTE.
Open: Weekdays  8am - 10pm      Saturday & Sunday  9am - 6pm

                                                                            www.greypower.com

TM

GREY POWER

Where Experience Counts.™

Please Patronize Our Advertisers!
For advertising space call

905-624-4422

  Violin Lessons
              $30/hour

       647-339-9711
www.violinlessonstoronto.com

By The Park Realty Inc.,By The Park Realty Inc.,
Brokerage

Conrad Rygier - Sales Rep./ Parishioner
C: 647-339-9711  B: 416-520-6102
15% of my commission from parishioners

to parish/charity

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Sutton Office Agent from 2001-2008
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

PAUL CHUMAK, J.D., Q.C.
Criminal Defence Lawyer

2200 Bloor St. W. (Runnymede)
416-927-1977

FREE ENGLISH CLASSES
�Various Levels of English         �Day & Evening Program
�Free Child Care (19mos-6yrs)  �Free TTC tickets

TCDSB-PARK PLACE LINC CENTRE
2299 Dundas St. W., 2nd Floor     (416) 397-6593

& 
Mallais Plumbing

                        Drain
• foundation waterproofing
• bathroom renovations
    416-655-9818

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Holy Cross, Thornhill  (905) 889-7467
Queen of Heaven, Woodbridge  (905) 851-5822

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.
416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.
416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.
416-762-3478

MONEY TROUBLES? Need GUIDANCE or ADVICE?
Have a legal problem - call a lawyer. Have a money problem, you call
Rod Mitchell, Credit Counselor / FAMILY BUDGET PLANNING.
I deal with Collection, Creditors, your daily money issues. Get reorganized,

stable - on track. Confidential Free Assessment.    416 802 1166

The most meaningful weddingThe most meaningful wedding
favour you can give.favour you can give.

Honour the life of someone special who has been
touched by cancer. Our wedding favours and gift cards
can be personalized with your own message of hope.

www.cancer.ca/weddings|416 323-7080



FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

10 - 4  

 MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday, February 1                          
2 Samuel 15:13-14, 30, 16:5-13           
Psalm 3    Mark 5:1-20 
5:30 pm  Armond Chindemi 

Tuesday, February 2                          
Malachi 3:1-4  Psalm 24                       
Luke 2:22-40                                             
5:30 pm   Jan Pabian + 

Wednesday, February 3                    
2 Samuel 24:2, 9-17   Psalm 32               
Mark 6:1-6 
5:30 pm   Deceased Friars 
 
Thursday, February 4                       
1 Kings 2:1-4, 10-12                                 
1Chronicles 29   Mark 6:7-13 
5:30 pm   Int. of Fr. Dan (Birthday) 
 
Friday, February 5                        
Stirach 47: 2-11 Psalm 18                      
Mark 6:14-29 
5:30 pm  Teresa Bozzo + 
 
Saturday, February 6                        
1 Kings 3:4-13   Psalms 119                     
Mark 6:30-34                                        
5:30 pm  Gianni Finco + 
 
Sunday, February 7                           
Isaiah 6:1-2, 3-8  Psalm 138                    
1Corin. 15:1-11 Luke 5:1-11 
8:30 am    The Parish Community 
10:00 am  The Spiwak Family 
12:00 noon  Helen Savulak + 
7:00 pm   Int. of the Parish Staff 

Last week’s gifts to God: Jan 24 

Offertory  
Envelopes $4,880 
Loose $1,172 
Total $6,052 

      Total envelopes used: 198 
 
We have in the bank $11,390.00 for the 
Haiti Relief. We will continue to accept 
donations, for another week, before 
forwarding the money to Sharelife. 

 

THE PASTOR’S CORNER 
 
May the Peace and Joy of Christ be in your heart today and 
always. 

 
       It has been a busy month here at St. Joan of Arc. Our organizations and activities 
have continued in spite of the spatial constraints the building project has created and I 
want to thank everyone for their patience and peace in the necessary adjustments that 
we all have been making.  
      We came to the end of our fiscal year, and the diocesan reports are prepared and 
already sent in.  A special thanks to Joanne Oswald for her work on these documents. 
The finance committee met last week to draft its annual report for the parish.  This 
will be completed after our next meeting in February.  It will be presented in digest 
form in the beginning of March for discussion at the parish council meeting.  I want 
to thank all of the members of this committee who work so diligently and offer such 
clear and practical advice to direct us in the wise financial management of the parish. 
Beginning in February we will post the monthly income for the current year along 
with that of last year so we can see the growth that is occurring on a regular basis.   
       The committee is also working on creating a budget to help us see the directions 
to take for growing our parish ministries for the future.  The finance committee 
monitors the patterns of our income and expenses both for the ongoing life of the 
parish and the building project as it continues. There is close cooperation between the 
finance committee and the building committee with shared membership on these 
committees as well as the Capital Fund Project committee. 
       The Building Committee met this past Tuesday to go over the progress of the 
building project. It was made evident that although changes have had to be made 
because of discoveries that turned up in the project, that we are still on track to come 
in on budget with the projects. The hall and kitchen project should be completed 
toward the end of February.  The outside work will not be completed until the spring. 
Many of you know that when the stairs were removed that it was discovered that the 
foundation under the retaining walls and planters along Bloor Street had deteriorated 
over the years, and investigations were then made to assure us that the foundation 
under the Church and its towers were secure. Thank God these foundations are secure 
and will not need major repair.  The retaining walls along the parking lot required 
redesign and this required some shifting of funds to make sure we stayed on budget to 
complete the project.  We are confident that you will enjoy the final outcome when it 
is complete.   
      One other major topic we discussed was the fact that work on the project has 
revealed the necessity to do some major electrical work in the Church, Friary and 
Hall.  The issues we have had with the telephone system, and the new boiler surfaced 
because of the antiquated electrical system. This will need to be remedied in the near 
future. We are currently engaged in the studies to see what the costs will be and how 
long it will take to resolve it.  While it will not impinge on the current building 
project, except it will require that we delay the updated lighting in the sanctuary area. 
We will hold the portion of the Capital Campaign Funds for this lighting in abeyance 
until the Electrical Maintenance work is completed. 
      As soon as we have completed the studies on what needs to be done, and what 
will be involved, I will inform the parish of our next steps. Please pray with me that 
this may soon be resolved. Our Building Committee and finance committees are 
working together to create a Building Maintenance fund to deal with this issue and to 
see that an ongoing program for building maintenance is sustained so that our 
facilities will remain in good working order for the future.  
   Thank you once again for your patience and generosity in these matters.  
 

 God Bless you all in Love and Grace, 
Fr. Dan 

 

JANUARY 31, 2010 

 
Please Pray for:  
The Sick:  
The Deceased: Vince Brannigan, Jan Pabian, Rev. Alfred Quesnelle        
                                                     
Wedding Banns 
First Publication 
Justin Borges & Susan Vasarhelyi 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
Confirmation Classes will be from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm starting Tuesday, 
February 2, 2010.  In order to be Confirmed this year, attendance is 
mandatory for all Grade eight students. 
 
2010 SUNDAY ENVELOPES  
The boxes that have been in the meeting room since November have been 
removed. If you didn’t get your box, and would like one for 2010, you may 
go to the parish office and have a new number issued. 
 
St. Joan of Arc’s Art Class 
The classes have moved to 95 Lavina Ave, Seniors level until the 
construction is finished.  Any parishioner who would like to join the class is 
welcome to come along on Tuesdays from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm. For more 
information call Mary-Catherine O’Brien at 416 769-6109. 
 
Laminated Cards                                                                                      
We invite the PAG (Pre Authorized Givers), Monthly and Annual donors to 
use the laminated cards at the entrance of the church. By using these cards 
you are participating in the giving of liturgical witness in our worship. 

World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life    
The Church celebrates the World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life. In the 
Archdiocese of Toronto we are blessed to have living and serving among us 
more that 1,100 religious men and women of over 100 different religious 
congregations. This World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life is a wonderful 
opportunity for us to thank God for the gifts of these religious sisters, 
brothers, and priests and to pray for God’s blessing upon them  in their efforts 
to faithfully live the evangelical counsels of poverty, chastity and obedience.  
All are welcome to a special Mass Sunday January 31 at 3:00 pm at St. 
Paul’s Basilica to celebrate with and pray for these men and women religious 
who are such a vital and important part of the life and ministry of the church 
in our Archdiocese. 
 
Prayer Service for Victims of Haitian Earthquake                                  
All are welcome to participate in a special prayer service for victims of the 
devastating earthquake in Haiti. The service will take place at St. Paul’s 
Basilica (83 Power St.) in downtown Toronto on Monday Feb. 1 at 7:30 pm. 
Representatives from faith communities throughout the GTA including 
Archbishop Thomas Collins will join together in prayer as we remember all 
those impacted by the January 12th earthquake. For more information visit 
www.archtoronto.org  

THIS WEEK 
Monday, February 1 
7:15 pm Meditation Group 
 
Tuesday, February 2 
6:00 pm Religious Ed 
8:00  pm SVDP 
7:30 pm  Prenatal Bereavement 
 
Wednesday, February 3 
Staff Meeting 
7:30 pm RCIA 
 
Thursday, February 4 
7:00 pm Marriage Prep Course 
           HAPPY  BIRTHDAY 
                   FR. DAN 
 
Did you know? 
Our Global food system has rewarded 
farmer in the Global South for growing 
food for export at the expense of supplying 
markets-while global agriculture yields 
have increased, hunger has not decreased. 
                                  
Winter Welcome Appeal 
1) Donations of coats for the Winter 
Welcome Table will be accepted at the 
church until beginning of March. Coats 
and jackets will be donated to those less 
fortunate and those that are in need of one. 
We thank you in advance for your 
generosity in this endeavoured. 
2) For Monday February15th (Family Day) 
we are looking for members of the parish, 
who would be willing to help with the 
shopping, preparation and serving of the 
meal at St. Peter’s. If you would like to 
participate, this one time, please contact 
Sheila at the office at ext 222. 
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markets-while global agriculture yields 
have increased, hunger has not decreased. 
                                  
Winter Welcome Appeal 
1) Donations of coats for the Winter 
Welcome Table will be accepted at the 
church until beginning of March. Coats 
and jackets will be donated to those less 
fortunate and those that are in need of one. 
We thank you in advance for your 
generosity in this endeavoured. 
2) For Monday February15th (Family Day) 
we are looking for members of the parish, 
who would be willing to help with the 
shopping, preparation and serving of the 
meal at St. Peter’s. If you would like to 
participate, this one time, please contact 
Sheila at the office at ext 222. 
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DENTAL OFFICE

Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

RUSEK LAW OFFICE
Richard E. Rusek, B.A., LL.B

Krystyne H. Rusek, (Hon) B.Sc., LL.B.
1623 Bloor St. W.  (416) 533-8563

KEVIN GARY BOON
 M.A., LL.B.

Barrister & Solicitor

100 Richmond St. W., Ste. 320

(416) 361-9075

60 HOWARD PARK
(AT RONCESVALLES)

416-536-9333

Metro Lic #B-3349

384 Queen St. E.
(416) 363-4744

BASEMENT WATERPROOFING
CONCRETE & MASONRY REPAIRS

ROOFING

DENTIST
Dr. Jeffrey Pancer
Dr. Susanna Lam

Dr. Harold Rosenberg

1621 Bloor St. W.
(2 blks W. of Dundas Subway)

416-533-5440

FAMILY & COSMETIC
DENTISTRY FULL RANGE OF

AFFORDABLE CARE
TEETH WHITENING

                SNORING & SLEEP APNEA THERAPY

ey

e y

HIGH PARK
AUTO SERVICE

SERVING THE NEIGHBOURHOOD FOR 30 YRS
SPECIALIZING IN:
�Electrical Tune-Ups �Brakes
�Front end suspension �Air Conditioning
�General repairs �Lights �Radiators
�Tires & Balance �Belts �Hoses
       "Drive Clean Inspections"

Valid only at:
2218 Bloor St. W. (at Runnymede)

630 Keele (at St. Clair)
Limit one coupon per customer per visit.

Not valid with any other offer or Extra Value Meal.
Please present coupon before ordering.

OFFER EXPIRES JULY 31, 2010

Keele & Bloor
AUTO CENTRE
Complete Service to all

Domestic & Foreign Cars
Accredited Test & Repair Facility for Emission Testing

15 Keele St.  (416) 762-7365

Mon-Wed 11AM-1AM; Thu 11AM-1:30AM
Fri-Sat 11AM-2:30AM; Sun 12PM-12AM

1730 Bloor St. W.  416-736-3636

VICTORY COMMUNITY
CREDIT UNION

WE HAVE BEEN PART OF YOUR
COMMUNITY FOR OVER 50 YEARS

AND NOW WE WOULD LIKE YOU
TO BECOME PART OF OURS.

416-243-0686

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

We are pleased to serve
St. Joan of Arc's Parishioners

2440 Dundas St. W.

(416) 516-3550

event catering

Heating and Air Conditioning

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING

MAINTENANCE SERVICE CONTRACTS
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

21 GOODRICH RD #12 ETOBICOKE
www.prontoair.com

416�255�4779

�HIGH EFFICIENCY & MID EFFICIENCY
   FURNACES �AIR CONDITIONERS
�DUCTLESS AIR CONDITIONERS
�HEAT PUMPS �HUMIDIFIERS

Leader in Home
Comfort Innovation

since 1874

INDIAN ROAD
FAMILY DENTISTRY

Cosmetic and General

Dr. Karina Anaya & Associates
1616 Bloor St. W.  (416) 588-2655

Pollocks
HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE
FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!

341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1169

The difference is in the
      Details.    

Yorke Chapel
2357 Bloor Street West

Toronto, Ontario
(416) 767-3153

Roncesvalles Chapel
436 Roncesvalles Avenue

Toronto, Ontario
(416) 533-7957

FUNERAL DIRECTORS

The smart choice for
LOW FOOD PRICES!

Holt Renfrew FursHolt Renfrew Furs  . . .  by the Park
Storage, Cleaning, Repairs and Remodelling

for your furs, leathers and sheepskin
1680 Bloor St. W.  416-746-6770

EQUITY PLUS          UP TO $100,000

Buy one
BIG MAC and

a LARGE FRIES
and receive a

2nd BIG MAC FREE!                

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 

Pastor (ext. 226)

Ms. Sheila Malloch, B.A., B. Ed 

Pastoral Associate (ext. 222)

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly,

Administrative Assistant (ext. 221)

Mr. Larry O'Grady

Pastoral Council Chair

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES
Altar Servers

Br. John Hildreth

Eucharistic Ministers

Lordi Borges

Lectors:

Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:00 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 

Gregory Furmanczyk 

Rehearsal: Sunday 10:30 AM

Ushers:

Ellen Hlebik

To contact a coordinator by e-mail,

type the name of the ministry,

organization or activity followed by

@joanofarc.ca

                  Office Hours
Monday to Friday       9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

          Rite of Christian
        Initiation of Adults
Please call Fr. Dan Callahan, 
ext. 226, for more information.

    PARISH ORGANIZATIONS
              & ACTIVITIES
Catholic Women's League  
4th Monday, 7:30 PM

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development & Peace
www.devp.org

(3rd Tuesday of the month 7:00 PM)

Meditation Group
Mondays, 7:15 PM 

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Parish Council
2nd Monday, 7:30 PM

St. Vincent de Paul Society
1st Tuesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Stewardship
Six week schedule

1701 Bloor Street West      email: parish@joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1            Fax              416.604.3420

saint

joan of arc

www.joanofarc.ca

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

Mass at Loyola Arrupe

1st Fridays at 10:30 AM

with Anointing of the Sick

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please call Ms. Sheila Malloch,

ext. 222, for more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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Martin Oswald
Financial Planner
Parishioner

416.862.3929
I develop personalized financial solutions
to grow your wealth over time.

™ Trademark used under authorization and control of The Bank of Nova
Scotia.  ScotiaMcLeod is a division of Scotia Capital Inc., Member CIPF.

West Realty Inc., Brokerage
Independently Owned & Operated

www.margiek.com
(416) 769-1616

CARMEN KRASEVAC
Sales Representative

Parishioner
416-236-1241

LIVING AND WORKING IN
YOUR COMMUNITY!

5% of my commission from any
business from parishioners

will go to St. Joan of ArcPR
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Movie Art
Decor

Celebrating 29 years
Over 10,000 movies
for SALE or RENTAL

in DVD or VHS
1566 Bloor St. W  416-532-8370

2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

home Editions
D e s i g n  /  B u i l d

Specializing in Additions & Renovations
www.homeeditions.com

416-410-7844

Whelan's gate Irish Pub

"Made to Order" smocking dresses from Peru.
For your little angels. Formal and Fun!

Mark & Wendy   416.521.9250   markwendy@rogers.com

1938 Bloor St. W. (at Quebec)
Free Delivery    416-769-2222

                                             EST.  19 36 

H I G H P A R K
        PHARMACY

MARGIE "K" TEAM
Margie 'K' Kiersnowski

Penny Thoms
Sales Representatives

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Because There's No Place
like Home...

NURSES
LIVE-INS

CAREGIVERS
416. 239. 6161

THORNBROOK
H O M E  C A R E

Clean driving record?
Grey Power could save you up to $400 on your car insurance.

CALL  1-866-614-4653  FOR A FREE QUOTE.
Open: Weekdays  8am - 10pm      Saturday & Sunday  9am - 6pm

                                                                            www.greypower.com

TM

GREY POWER

Where Experience Counts.™

Please Patronize Our Advertisers!
For advertising space call

905-624-4422

  Violin Lessons
              $30/hour

       647-339-9711
www.violinlessonstoronto.com

By The Park Realty Inc.,By The Park Realty Inc.,
Brokerage

Conrad Rygier - Sales Rep./ Parishioner
C: 647-339-9711  B: 416-520-6102
15% of my commission from parishioners

to parish/charity

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Sutton Office Agent from 2001-2008
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

PAUL CHUMAK, J.D., Q.C.
Criminal Defence Lawyer

2200 Bloor St. W. (Runnymede)
416-927-1977

FREE ENGLISH CLASSES
�Various Levels of English         �Day & Evening Program
�Free Child Care (19mos-6yrs)  �Free TTC tickets

TCDSB-PARK PLACE LINC CENTRE
2299 Dundas St. W., 2nd Floor     (416) 397-6593

& 
Mallais Plumbing

                        Drain
• foundation waterproofing
• bathroom renovations
    416-655-9818

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
Archdiocese of Toronto

Holy Cross, Thornhill  (905) 889-7467
Queen of Heaven, Woodbridge  (905) 851-5822

Mausoleum, Cremation, Monument Lots and Shrine Sections
www.catholic-cemeteries.com

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.
416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.
416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.
416-762-3478

MONEY TROUBLES? Need GUIDANCE or ADVICE?
Have a legal problem - call a lawyer. Have a money problem, you call
Rod Mitchell, Credit Counselor / FAMILY BUDGET PLANNING.
I deal with Collection, Creditors, your daily money issues. Get reorganized,

stable - on track. Confidential Free Assessment.    416 802 1166

The most meaningful weddingThe most meaningful wedding
favour you can give.favour you can give.

Honour the life of someone special who has been
touched by cancer. Our wedding favours and gift cards
can be personalized with your own message of hope.

www.cancer.ca/weddings|416 323-7080




